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Objective

To provide 7 reasons why

exceptional software engineers

might, at times, miss out on the

positions they rightfully deserve.



Despite our exceptional skills
and expertise, we face challenges
in the hiring process.
 
Let's see why great software
engineers don't always get hired.



1. Skilled software engineers, 
yet mediocre test-takers

Our minds are focused on solving real

problems. 

We thrive on creativity and

ingenuity, not on memorizing isolated

fundamentals. 



When discussing your expertise,
emphasize how you've creatively
tackled challenges and developed
innovative solutions. 
By showcasing your ability to
apply knowledge in real-world
contexts, you can demonstrate the
depth of your skills beyond the
confines of memorization.



2. Unique Personalities

We are passionate and opinionated,

unafraid to share our visions and

challenge the status quo. This may

clash with team dynamics that prefer

complete consensus over diverse

perspectives.



Embrace your passion and bold
opinions, as they drive
innovation and progress. Yet,
remember that effective
collaboration thrives on diverse
viewpoints. Find ways to
articulate your ideas
constructively within team
dynamics. 



3. The Introverted Strength

Many of us are introverts, and we

excel in focused, individual tasks. 

Our unique experiences and viewpoints

are assets that should be celebrated

and leveraged, not overlooked.



Leverage your introverted
strengths by showcasing your
capacity for deep focus and
independent work. While
collaboration is important,
emphasize instances where your
individual contributions made a
significant impact on projects. 



4. The 'Age' Factor

Experience is a treasure, yet ageism

still prevails in the tech industry.

Seasoned software engineers may face

biases, overlooking their immense

potential to build something new.



Showcase how your of knowledge
has allowed you to tackle complex
challenges and drive innovation.
Emphasize your adaptability and
eagerness to learn, dispelling
any doubts about your ability to
keep up with new technologies.
Age is a valuable asset, not a
limitation.



5. Strong beliefs

We stand strong in our beliefs and

are unafraid to share our opinionated

visions. This can sometimes be seen

as a challenge to an organization's

founding vision, missing the value of

our invaluable feedback.



While staying true to your
beliefs is important, seek
opportunities to communicate your
ideas constructively,
highlighting how they can enhance
the existing vision rather than
challenge it outright.



6. Impostor Syndrome

Sometimes we set exceptionally high

standards for ourselves, and when we

don't meet these standards in every

aspect, we perceive ourselves as

failures.



Perfection is an elusive goal.
Embrace a mindset of continuous
improvement and recognize that
setbacks are a natural part of
any journey. Celebrate your
achievements and progress, even
the small ones, and practice
self-compassion by treating
yourself with kindness. 



7. Visibility & Networking

To stand out it's crucial to engage

in impactful networking and self-

promotion, as without these, we could

potentially overlook opportunities

due to a lack of visibility.



Don't hesitate to showcase your
skills, connect with others, and
make your accomplishments known.
Your efforts can make a
significant difference in opening
doors that might otherwise remain
closed.



Embrace opportunities that value your

unique strengths, where your talent

can thrive without being constrained.

In the end, our skills and expertise

speak louder than any test, age, or

predefined cultural fit.  

The Path Forward



If you are a software engineer and

this resonates with you, join

Slashscore to showcase your work 
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